
 

 

The next newsletter will be published in October. 
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Please pray for the sick of our parish 
and for those who have asked for our prayers. 

https://www.stjosephs.org.uk/Live
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/education-sunday/
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/evangelii-gaudium-sunday/


We are very happy to visit you in your own home 
and bring you Communion. Please phone us at the 

Priory if you would like someone to call on you. 

mention your special prayer request here

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIGzLQgHsJGvQ-wKDvCgfpZXTf5qCqh1LmNqe3r9B3KTHz0w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIGzLQgHsJGvQ-wKDvCgfpZXTf5qCqh1LmNqe3r9B3KTHz0w/viewform
https://www.stjosephs.org.uk/Communion
https://www.stjosephs.org.uk/CONFIRMATION
http://www.stjosephs.org.uk/Emmaus


“Charity should be a present reality 
embraced with joy and responsibility, 

not just a promise.” 
Pope Leo 

“Charity is the cement which binds 
Communities to God and persons 

to one another.” 
St Vincent de Paul 

Thank you so much for your generosity. 

https://svp.org.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/svp-gerrards-cross
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/svp-gerrards-cross
http://www.thelondonandsloughrun.org/
https://cafod.org.uk/


A year after work 
began, the Grotto 
at the Bridgettine 

Convent is now 
complete. It was 

blessed by Bishop 
David following a 
special Mass last 

Monday.

https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/cm25049587/donation-amount
mailto:attahir17@outlook.com
mailto:giftaid@stjosephs.org.uk
mailto:office@stjosephs.org.uk
https://www.joa.herts.sch.uk/

